May 8, 1941 Mr. Eric Tebow Superintendent of Schools Harper, Kansas Dear Eric: I want you to know it was a great pleasure to have a visit with you and Mrs. Tebow and your other good friends at Harper upon my last visit to your friendly little city. With your multitudinous duties, I am sure you cannot get everything done, but I am dropping a friendly reminder asking if you can mail a oheck for my expenses some time in the near future. I have a number of these items and unless I check them over and endeavor to get collections, my general experience has been that I miss one occasionally. Doubtless the check is on the way and my face will be red, but I know you will understand that it is necessary for a fellow to check these items when he does a lot of travelling. With all good wishes for your continued success and the health and happiness of the Tebow family, I am Sincerely yours, Director of Physical Education and Recreation Varsity Basketball and Baseball Coach FCA:mh